
Youth 
Lacrosse

Player 
Clinics
&   2021 

Spring Registration

The Roseville City School District does not support, sponsor, staff, 
supervise, or endorse the information, activities, or events posted.

More information at gblax.org
• September/October clinics for new and 

experienced players 
• 2021 Spring Registration

Questions? 
granitebayyouthlacrosse@gmail.org


